
From: Lloyd Hill
To: Pete Walter
Cc: Dan Fowler (danf@abernethycenter.com); Robin Chard; Anders Otterlei; 13647 Abernethy Place; 15708 Oregon

City Hampton Inn & Suites
Subject: Two Rivers Neighborhood Association - Letter regarding Neighborhood Meeting January 25, 2017
Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:52:25 AM
Attachments: 20170424151541-signed.pdf

Pete,
 
Per your request, here is a letter from Bryon Boyce, the chair of the Two Rivers Neighborhood
Association.
 
Best Regards,

Lloyd W. Hill AIA
 
From: Dan Fowler [mailto:DanF@abernethycenter.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 2:17 PM
To: Lloyd Hill; Robin Chard
Cc: Alkesh Patel; 'Michael C. Robinson (mrobinson@perkinscoie.com)'
Subject: FW: Hotel Approval
 
Attached is the letter of support from the neighborhood association we are located.
 
Dan
 

From: Bryon Boyce [mailto:bryony@birdlink.net] 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 4:17 PM
To: Mark Foley <Markf@fandfstructures.com>
Subject: Re: Hotel Approval
 
 

Bryon Boyce
503-655-4457
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